
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: 
 

Mayor and City Council 

From: 
 

David Elliott 

Date: 
 

March 14, 2016 

Subject: 
 

Approval of Funding for Stormwater Pipe Repairs at 4996, 
5004, 5012, 5020, 5028, 5036, and 5044 Vermack Road 

 
 
ITEM DESCRIPTION 
 
Approval of Funding for Stormwater Pipe Repairs on Vermack Road.  Estimate for 
the rehabilitation is $162,018.06, which includes a 20% contingency. 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
Problems with this stormwater system were originally located in 2012.  Several 
sections of the pipe system were partially crushed during installation, which 
resulted in a variety of problems.  In addition, the system is roughly 40 years old 
and beginning to fail from wear in several areas.  Major excavated repairs were 
performed on the downstream portion of this system during the summer of 2014.  
The repairs in 2014 replaced the most damaged portions of this system and 
eliminated the immediate risk of flooding.   
 
The current funding approval request would facilitate the use of Cured in Place Pipe 
on 660’ of 24” culvert, 141’ of 30” culvert, and 43’ of 36” culvert.  This proposed 
work would also involve local excavations to address point repairs between 5004 
and 5012 Vermack Road, as well as, 5028 and 5036 Vermack Road.  Once this 
project is completed, the entire system north of Womack Road will be rehabilitated.   

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
Staff recommends approving $162,018.06 in funding for Stormwater Culvert 
Repairs on Vermack Road. 
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Required Point Repair between 5004 and 5012 Vermack Road 

 
 

 
Required Point Repair between 5028 and 5036 Vermack Road 
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